
 

 

 

 
 

March 23, 2023 
 

 

Subject: CANCELLATION – Purdy Mesa Flowline Pressure Control Tank IFB-5176-23-DD 
 

 
Dear Contractors: 

 

The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the time and attention your company has invested in 
participating and preparing bids for the Purdy mesa Flowline Pressure Control Tank (IFB) process. 

 
However, all bids received are over the Project budgeted amount. Therefore, it is the decision of the City 

to hereby cancel the solicitation process for this Project (IFB-5176-23-DD). This Project may, or may not 
be solicited in the future. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at (970) 256-4048. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dolly Daniels 
Senior Buyer 

City of Grand Junction 
Purchasing Division 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


